
  Applying for Non-Practising Status 

 

 

The OTBNZ offers the option of non-practising status (also known as register 

maintenance). This keeps your registration current with the OTBNZ and ensures you 

stay on the register.  

To apply for non-practising status, you will need to log in to your myOTBNZ account 

from the OTBNZ website.  

 

 

You may need to reset your password. A video showing how to do this is available 

here.  

 

Once you have logged in, you will see the screen below.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FQqNJAowX4I


Scroll down until you come to the practising certificate section and click on the Non-

Practising Status button: 

 

 

Complete the application, make the declarations, and make the payment (via Visa or 

NZ bank transfer).  

 

 

You will receive an email saying that your payment has been received when 

completed.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact us: 

enquiries@otboard.org.nz 

0800 99 77 55 

64-4-918 4740 

mailto:enquiries@otboard.org.nz

